
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                              26th June 2015 
 

Wednesday 8th July - Sports Day  
Due to the recent weather conditions we would like to remind you that all children need to 
come to school with a water bottle, sun hat and sun screen applied for Sports Day. 
 
The children will be taking their PE kits home before the 8th July and they will need to come 
to school wearing them on Wednesday morning. They do not need to bring in a book bag 
or their school clothes. 
 
Sports Day Morning 
The morning will start at approximately 9:30am and consists of 16 different activities which 
the children will move between in their house groups. If you plan to cheer on your child please 
move onto the large field after drop off to await the start. Please do not allow siblings to play 
with the sports equipment before drop off or whilst waiting! The morning events will last 
approximately 2 hours. After the carousel of activities we will be holding a mums and dads 
race. It will be a 100 metre race, if you wish to participate please come wearing the 
appropriate clothing and footwear, NO RUNNING SPIKES!!! 
 
Sports Day Afternoon 
The competitive afternoon will start at approximately 1:30pm. If you have been watching in 
the morning you will need to leave the school site and return for the afternoon session, so that 
the playground and field is cleared ready for lunchtime. 
 
Running events: 
Children have been placed into heats and the first two or three from each heat (depending on 
the number of heats) will go through to a final. Key Stage 2 will run 50 metre obstacle course 
and 100 metres, with Key Stage 1 running 50 metre obstacle course. 
 
Throwing events: 
Children will throw in their year group. Key Stage 1 children will throw the foam javelins and 
Key stage 2 will throw the turbo javelins.  
Year 3, 4 and 5 will be competing on the large playground and Year 1 and 2 will be competing 
on the field by the adventure trail. 
All events are same sex events with children from the same year group. 
 
We look forward to seeing you.  
Regards Mark Loczy PE Subject Leader 


